
We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2024?  It’s fun, rewarding and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. 
Contact us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find out what we do.  Next meeting 
Wednesday 18th September in the school Staffroom.

PTA News 
Issue #31 2024

WATCH OUT FOR UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 3

 Ice Block Fridays - Every Friday (weather permitting) $2 each or 3 for $5. 
 Under the tree by the office.

 REMINDERS

 Second Hand Uniforms:
 Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell. Please drop off at the school office.

 

O what a night!  

A big thank you to all those who attended 
and helped us raise funds for The Cancer 
Society and our school.

The Disco was a huge success, and we 
could not have done it without the help of 
our amazing parent helpers, the year 6’s 
who designed our wonderful decorations 
and all those who helped on the stalls.  
Thank you.

We raised $500 for the Cancer Society! 
Well done St Thomas’s School.

Yummy Stickers

Please remember to return all yummy 
sticks sheets to either the school office or 
classrooms as soon as possible. 

Family Photos

If you have not done so already, please pick 
up your photos from the school office.

A SUCCESSFUL DAFFODIL DAY DISCO
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